
Pike Fold Community School  

EYFS Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Welcome back we hope you all had a great half term holiday. This week we have started our new topic of 

recycling. As always it has been fantastic to share the amazing topic homework that you have completed 

over the holidays. It has been interesting to see that the children already have a good knowledge of 

recycling and other ways to look after the environment. They have enjoyed investigating different materials 

and making sure their friends (and the adults in the classroom!) are properly disposing of their rubbish. 

As part of our topic we have also been reading the Rainbow Fish. If you have not read it before it is a great 

story to share with your children as it explores the theme of making friends and sharing. It is also available 

on YouTube and we have listened to the story at lunchtime and home time. Please remember our Father’s 

Day craft sessions are next week.  
 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – The Environment/The World Cup 

 If you would like to bring something in to celebrate your child’s birthday please note that we can only accept bought cakes and 

biscuits and not sweets. 

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 

 Nursery: to help your child become more independent in preparation for Reception please can we ask that parents and carers 

leave their child at the door over the period of this term:  

 Father’s Day craft sessions 2pm, letters have been sent out, see your key worker for more details:  

 Monday 11th June Nursery Blue and Pink groups 

 Tuesday 12th June Reception Blue group 

 Wednesday 13th June Nursery Green and Red groups 

 Thursday 14th June Reception Orange group 

 Friday 15th June Reception Yellow group  

 

 At Home 

Ideas to help at home –   

Reception Homework – Subtraction and recycling 

Reception- Spellings 

Encourage children to write their names. 

Encourage your child to write their numbers 

Reception need to practise letter formation and writing on 

the lines. 

 

Stars of the Week  

This week’s Reception stars are: 

 

Mrs. McDonald – Susie 

Miss. Gates – Lily-Mai 

Mrs. Hardy – Thomas 

 

 General Reminders 
 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 With the warm weather please ensure your child has sun cream applied before school and has sun cream in school.  
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